
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 19, 2023 

ITEM# 10B7 TRACK RESURFACE RFP 

*************************************************************** 

Kimbelry School District received one proposal to resurface the track which was from the Track and Turf Doctor. 
This was reviewed by Luke Schroeder, Ted Wasko, Zach Dong, and Brett Welch. The proposal was not complete 
as it did not include the runways for long jump, triple jump, pole vault, and the high jump pad.  If selected, the 
Track Doctor intends to provide us with an updated proposal and has verified this project will be finished by 
August. Additionally, we have completed reference checks from a commercial builder and other schools that 
highly recommend the Track and Turf Doctor. The committee recommends we accept this proposal, pending 
the revised proposal.  The Track and Turf Doctor is currently working diligently to have the new proposal 
completed prior to the board meeting. If we do not have the new proposal at the board meeting, I would 
recommend the board table this decision until we have a completed proposal. 
 
 
Recommendation: The administration recommends that the Kimberly School Board of Trustees accept the RFP 
from the Track and Turf Doctor.  


